MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		7/31/2015

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Mike Gordon, EPA Region 3

SUBJECT:	6/25/15 Southeastern Electric Exchange Conference


SUMMARY

On June 25, 2015 EPA presented at the annual Southeastern Electrical Exchange conference in Hershey, PA to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.


ATTENDEES

Mike Gordon, EPA Region 3
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